[bookmark: _GoBack]Call for posters

As part of this event, there will be an opportunity for participants to showcase their work and ideas in the form of a poster. Posters should relate to the main theme of plant-based medicines, medical botany and natural products.
We'd love to learn about your own research or ideas connected to the day's themes. Tell us about work you've been doing, ideas you've had or just pick a plant-based medicine that takes your interest and present its history and uses.

Accepted posters can be submitted in two formats:
· brought on the day as hard copies for display
· emailed in advance for display on screens during the breaks and lunchtime.
Presenters will be asked stand near their poster to discuss with participants for at least half of the lunchtime period. 
Abstracts should be no more than 300 words, outlining the nature and purpose of poster presentations. Abstracts should include the title of the poster, the names of presenting and other authors, and their professional role and affiliation. 

Deadline for abstract submissions is Friday 17 April 2020 

Abstracts should be sent to facultyhp@apothecaries.org with the subject line “Empire symposium poster abstract” and the abstract as a Microsoft Word document attachment. 

Abstracts will be reviewed by the organising committee, and those accepted will be notified by email by Monday 27 April 2018. 

Please note: Presenters must be registered to attend within a week of acceptance or their work will not be displayed. 


